
From: Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant)
Sent: Friday, January 02, 2009 12:42 PM
To: Paananen, Ron
Cc: Grotefendt, Amy (Consultant)
Subject: FW: Viaduct - Bored Tunnel information
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This is what I just sent over to Jamala. I'll let you know if I hear back from her about additional questions she'd like 
to ask.  
  
Thanks for your help! 
Kristy 
 

From: Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant)  
Sent: Friday, January 02, 2009 12:41 PM 
To: 'jhenderson@kuow.org' 
Subject: Viaduct - Bored Tunnel information 
 
Hi Jamala - 
  
Thanks for your call today. Here's the information that we have on the Web site regarding the bored tunnel - I 
think some of this is what you may have already seen.  
  
http://www.wsdot.wa.gov/Projects/Viaduct/library-meetingmaterials.htm 
under the second heading, labeled "Stakeholder Advisory Committee briefing - Dec. 16, 2008." 
  
Specific info about a bored tunnel in Seattle is in this presentation (I think this is the one you have): 
http://www.wsdot.wa.gov/NR/rdonlyres/200E4491-47C7-4DBF-8810-
CB78663CD062/0/AWV_SAC_BoredTunnelBriefing_121608.pdf 
  
More general information about bored tunnels, the CEVP process, etc. can be found in the other presentations 
under that heading.  
  
Unfortunately a number of staff are out of the office today. I'm trying to get in touch with Ron and see if we can get 
him on the phone with you. You said that you wanted to talk with someone about costs -- any other topics that 
you'd like to discuss? Just want to make sure I get the right people lined up if needed. 
  
Thanks, 
Kristy 
  
Kristy Van Ness (Laing) 
Communications Manager 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
206.382.6361  
cell: 206.300.4312  
New email address: VanNesK@wsdot.wa.gov  
  
  
  
  
  


